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Redwood Bulletin 

Meet the Staff – Carol Cain, Administrator. 

What do you like most about working at  

Redwood? 

It is a happy and rewarding place to work. 

 

What do you enjoy doing outside of work? (hobbies, 

interests, with family, friends etc) 

I love travelling. 

 

Tell us an interesting fact about you: 

I was a baker for 25 years. 

 

If you won a million pounds, what’s the first thing that 

you would do with it? 

Share it with my family. 

 

If you were on a desert island and could only take one 

thing, what would it be? 

My lipstick! 

 

 

Sign of the Week: 

 

Parent / Carer Group Dates:  

 

Thursday 17th November 2022 10am – 11:30am  

@ Mill About Cafe 

Thursday 19th January 2023 10am – 11:30am @ TBC 

Thursday 16th March 2023 10am – 11:30am @ TBC 

Thursday 4th May 2023 10am – 11:30am @ TBC 

Thursday 22nd June 2023 10am – 11:30am @ TBC 

 

Our Parent/Carer Groups take place every half-term! 

We hold sessions in the morning and key staff from 

Redwood and some external professionals come 

along to answer any questions you may have for 

them – but mainly we use it as a chance to catch up, 

get out into the community and have a brew and 

some cake! We would love to see you there! We will 

always email before each group with the locations, 

times and who you can expect to be there to say 

hello. 

The Tuesday evening groups take place at the same 

time as our Youth Club, so you can drop your child 

off with our staff whilst you go and have a brew and a 

chat with the other parent/carers and professionals 

attending. 

If you have any questions please get in touch! 

Justin.Henderson@redwood-school.com 

Parents Evening and Post-16 Marketplace  

Our next parents evening will take place for all 

students in year 7 – 11, on Tuesday 18th October. 

Parents need to use ‘school cloud’ to book 

appointments, and then you can see your child’s 

teacher face-to-face in school. Booking is now 

available. 

We will also be holding a ‘post-19 information 

evening’, where there will be representatives from 

local colleges and social care providers, this is an 

excellent opportunity for you to find out information 

about what is available for your young person after 

they leave Redwood. This is for parents of students 

in year 12, 13 and 14.  

We look forward to seeing you! 

 
Important Dates  

Half Term - Monday 24th October 2022 - Friday 28th 

October 2022 

Inset Day - Friday 18th November 2022 

Winter Holidays - Monday 19th December 2022 - 

Monday 2nd January 2022 

 

 

Transition Tours: 

Please contact school reception on 01706 750815 

to book a place on a tour.  

Next available dates: 

Thursday 20th October – 1:30pm – 2:30pm  

Thursday 24th November – 10am – 11am  

Thursday 15th December – 1:30pm – 2:30pm  

Thursday 26th January – 10am – 11am  

How are you? 


